
Known Issues 

We recognize that you may encounter some unforeseen impacts as we transition to the new 

system. We are working diligently to make the transition as smooth as possible and we 

appreciate your patience.  We will also rely on your feedback to identify problems that we did 

not find.  Please e-mail your feedback to PermitHelp@BAAQMD.gov. 

 Here is a list of known issues: 

 If required, Data Update requests for dry cleaning facilities will continue to be sent and 

submitted by mail. 

 A person either has full access or no access.  If you allow outsiders temporary access to 

your facility (e.g., to a submit application on your behalf), they will be able to make any 

changes at your facility until access is removed.  
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